



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511

Email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

26th June 2023

Dear Parent,

Sports Day

The Lower School Sports Day is on Thursday 29th June. Families are welcome to come to Parry's Field from 1.30pm to support the children. Please feel welcome to bring picnics, parasols and picnic blankets. Light refreshments will be available throughout the afternoon.

Please consult the Sport Portal mid-morning if weather is dubious as the event will be cancelled if the weather is poor.

Parents may take their child home afterwards but please do sign out at the announcing booth before you depart. The Sports Day is scheduled to finish by approximately 4.45pm.

Please can all students come to School in their PE kit and bring a water bottle, sun hat and sun cream.

Yours sincerely,

Shoran Owen